CELEBRATE FREEDOM
JUNE 19

Town of Maxton Administrative Offices will be closed on
Monday June 19", 2023, in Observance of Juneteenth. Offices will

reopen on Tuesday 20,2023, at 8:00 a.m.

Please place all payments in drop box located on the back door of
the building.

In Case of an Emergency, please call the Police Dept at 844-5667.

HAVE A SAFE HOLIDAY FROM THE TOWN OF MAXTON



